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A PERSONAL MESSAGE FROM THE PREMIER 
 
On behalf of the Government of Ontario, I am delighted to extend 
warm greetings to everyone across the province marking April 2007 as 
Oral Health Month.  
 
I have often said that Ontarians’ health is our most valuable resource. 
That is why I have the highest regard for the work of people in the 
health care professions. Oral health is an important part of overall  
well-being, and I commend dental professionals for their invaluable 
contribution to our people’s welfare. 
 
Dental health starts with good habits, instilled early and applied 
consistently. That is why I would like to congratulate everyone 
participating in Brush-a-Mania, now in its seventh year of operation. 
The beneficial habits you acquire today will reward you with excellent 
health in the years to come.  
 
Please accept my best wishes for a highly successful month.  
By working together, we can build a stronger and healthier province. 
 
 

 
Dalton McGuinty 
Premier 


